CYO Volleyball Interest Form

During the 2018 — 2019 school year, any St. Michael Parishioner girl in grades 4-8 (regardless of
what school/homeschool she attends) may participate in CYO volleyball. Practices won't
officially begin until August ,but coaches will have open gyms during the summer months.

Parents who have daughters playing volleyball will be responsible for working admission and

the concession stand during home games. We are looking for Volleyball Coaches so please

consider volunteering to be the head coach or at least an assistant. Each team will also need a parent volunteer to
keep the scorebook, someone to run the scoreboard, and a ‘team’ parent to be the point of contact between the
Athletic Boosters & teams’ parents.

If interested in playing volleyball, please sign and return this slip to school or parish office by Tuesday, May 8. Please

indicate below if you are willing to volunteer to help fill one of the following positions. A Volleyball informational
meeting will be held on May 10 at 7pm in the Auditorium.

(Athlete Name) (Grade)

(Guardian Signature) (E-mail Address)

PLEASE INDICATE IF YOU ARE WILLING TO VOLUNTEER FOR THE FOLLOWING

___TEAMPARENT ___ TEAM SCOREBOOK ___TEAM SCOREBOARD




